
Dear Members of the Joint Committee for Ways and Means, 
  
As a supporter of Portland State University and public higher education, I urge you to support current 
students and future college students by: 

• Investing $900 million in the Public University Support Fund. An investment of $900 Million will 
help Oregon maintain and improve affordability, improve opportunities for access and improve 
outcomes for low-income, first-generation, and BIPOC students. 

•  Fund the Oregon Opportunity Grant (OOG) at a minimum of $200 million. The existing funding 
covers less than a third of the current need and now more than ever low income students need 
support to achieve their post secondary education. 

Education is our path to a better, safer future. Public universities are vital to making that better, safer 
future happen and happen for everyone. An investment in current and future students will be repaid many 
times over. Thank you for your service to the state of Oregon, and thank you for supporting Portland State 
University. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
Charlie Hall 
3325 NE Prescott Street 
Portland, OR 97211 

 


